
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Lowestoft Outer Harbour – ROV Survey Activity around 

Harbour Entrance North and South Pier Heads 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that underwater structure inspections are scheduled to 

be undertaken on Lowestoft North and South Pier Heads using an Remotely Operated 

underwater Vessel (ROV), controlled from the shore. Areas of activity are highlighted RED 

on the below chart extract. 

 

Activity is scheduled for Monday 24th March until Thursday 27th March. ROV operators will 

be monitoring VHF Ch14 throughout. Operations will be suspended to allow any large vessel 

transits. Smaller commercial, fishing or leisure vessels are requested to keep speed to a 

minimum to reduce vessel wash, and to afford the pier where operations are taking place as 

wide a berth as is safe and practical to do so.   

Operations may be extended to Friday 28th subject to progress/weather delays. 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if further 

information is required. 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

24th March 2025 
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